
 

 

 

 

February 24, 2023 

Bioengineered Statement 

 

Dear Customer, 

Thank you for taking the time to contact Eagle Family Foods Group. 

Eagle Foods is committed to providing customers with dairy product choices to fit their tastes, 

dietary preferences and requirements, and budgets, as well as with important information to 

help make those choices. U.S. Secretary of Agriculture Sonny Perdue announced the National 

Bioengineered Food Disclosure Standard on December 20, 2018. The National Bioengineered 

Food Disclosure Law, passed by Congress in July of 2016, directed USDA to establish this 

national mandatory standard for disclosing foods that are or may be bioengineered.   Our liquid 

sucrose may potentially be derived from sugarbeets, which is listed by USDA as a 

bioengineered ingredient. All products for Sweetened Condensed Milk are to be labelled in 

accordance with the regulatory requirements. 

We trust that this information meets your needs; however, should you need additional 

information, please feel free to contact a member of our Quality Team at 915-229-4081. Thank 

you again for your inquiry and your continued support of our company and products. 

 

Sincerely, 

Eagle Family Foods Group, LLC. 

 

Jessica Grisak 

QA Manager 

 


